
  

 

Faith In Action 

The Faith In Action series continues this week in the Faith Center, where we will hear 

from Jake Larson, who serves with the Fellowship of Christian Athletes. Next week, we 

will hear from Guy and Leia (Gruhlke) Johnson, who serve with Cru. Come and hear 

about the amazing ministries of some of the children of Faith’s congregation. 

Jonah: The Worst and Greatest Prophet Ever 

The book of Jonah has drawn a lot of attention, but often for the wrong reasons. This 

Digging Deeper class is focusing on the satire, comedy, tragedy and poignant message 

of this unusual prophetic book. Meeting in the office conference room through May 19.  

New Member Class 

This class will conclude today in the third  

floor conference room and new members 

will be received into the congregation  

at the 10:10 Sanctuary service. 
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Welcome to Faith Lutheran 

To all who are hungry, to all who are thirsty and longing 

for drink, to all who are sinners looking for a Savior, and 

to whosoever will come: this church opens wide its doors 

in the name of Jesus Christ. 

Worship Attendance 

8:00 First Word - 112 

10:10 Sanctuary - 115 

10:10 Foundation - 125 

Lectionary Study  

for Next Sunday 

Acts 11:1-18 

 Revelation 21:1-7 

John 16:12-22 

The radio broadcast 
today is sponsored by 

Barb Ryan in memory of 
her husband Bob. 

Lutheran Congregations in Mission for Christ 
Augustana District 

Adult Education  

Opportunities 
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Announcements       
Mugs and Muffins  
Spa Day 
Saturday, May 18,          
beginning at 9:30 a.m.             
in the Faith  
Center. Women of Faith, 
join us for a special 
Mugs and Muffins as we 
close out this program year.  Bring a 
friend, bring a mug, and prepare to be 
pampered.  

 
Seniors’ Potluck 

The May Seniors’ Potluck 
will conclude the 2018-19 

season with the annual 
Stump the Pastors          

program. Meet in the Faith 
Center on Thursday, May 30, at 12 noon. 

Bring a dish to share, a friend, and of 
course, your questions abut the Bible, 

faith and the Christian life. 
 

Lawn Mowing  
Opportunities 

Do you like to be outside? 
Do you like to ride the  latest 
and greatest lawn mowers? 
Well then we have an offer 

you can’t refuse. Stop by the church  
office and sign up on the lawn mowing 

calendar to take a week (or a few 
weeks) to mow the church lawn. We 

supply the riding mower and the gas; 
you supply the time to ride. If you are 

unsure about using a riding mower, we 
can show you how. Hurry in and pick 

your week(s) now—before they are all 
spoken for. We would hate for you to 

miss out on this awesome opportunity! 
 

Exercise Class 
Please note that there will be NO              

exercise class this week on Tuesday, 
May 14.  Hope to see you all NEXT week 

at 9 a.m.! 

Calling all Sixth Graders 
Plan to attend acolyte 

training on Wednesday, 
May 15, at 3:15 p.m.  
Students will begin  
acolyting over the 

summer, starting with 
the June 2 services. Watch for more 

information to be sent to your home or 
contact Gladys Nissen with any ques-

tions at 320-587-2093. The summer 
schedule will come out shortly after 

the training session. 
 

High School Senior  
Recognition 
High school seniors 
and their families are 
invited to a recognition 
breakfast on Sunday, 
May 19, at 9 a.m. They 
will then proceed to the Foundation 
service at 10:10 for a graduation 
blessing. Please RSVP to Gladys and 
send her pictures by Wednesday.  
 
Baccalaureate 
All high school students are invited to 
join the seniors for Baccalaureate at 
the High School on Wednesday, May 
22, beginning at 7:30 p.m. FLYouth  
will conclude youth night by going              
to Applebee’s afterwards. 
 
 

As a member of the Faith Lutheran  home-

bound community, I would like to thank the 

youth and families for the care and delivery 

of the plant and cookies on Bless the Years 

Sunday. It was much  appreciated!   

Margaret Alrick 
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Please remember  all those from Faith  
who are serving our country through active duty:  

 
Braiden Bjorge (Marines, grandson of Sandy Curtiss) 
Corporal Colin Bos (Marines, Camp Pendleton, CA - son of Dawn Bos) 
Sgt. Jason Gaulke (El Paso, TX - nephew of Alice Fransen) 
Petty Officer 3rd Class Mason Rutledge (Navy, Norfolk, VA-  son of            

Lenny & Patti Rutledge) 
Col. Rob Skaar (Mpls/St. Paul Air National Guard - son of Dave & Marian Skaar) 
LT Brett Stadsklev (Navy, Norfolk, VA - son-in-law of Judy and Tom Felber) 
Corporal Nathan Thunstrom (Marines, Camp Pendleton, CA - son of Andy & Shelly              

Hedin and grandson of Dennis & Barb Hedin) 
Pfc Ryan Wersal (Army, Fort Meade, MD - son of Roger and Laurie Wersal) 

Happy Mothers Day! 

Graduation Gift Idea 
Are you looking to purchase a gift 

card for a graduate? We have              
several Scrip gift cards available in 

the church office that you could       
purchase for gift giving and support 

FLC ministries at the same time.        
We have limited supplies on hand of 

the following cards:  
$10 for Caribou, Domino’s, Family 

Video, Hardees, Starbucks, Subway; 
$25 for Applebee’s, Best Buy,                

Buffalo Wild Wings, Cenex, Cub 
Foods, Menards, Starbucks or           

Super America;  
$50 Kwik Trip or Target 
Stop by the office today  

to pick some up! 
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Radio 

Broadcast 

KDUZ 1260 AM 

Sundays 8 a.m.  

 

TV Broadcast 

Cable Ch. 10 

Sundays 10 a.m.  

and 5 p.m. 

Tuesdays  5 p.m. 

Thursdays 10 p.m. 

Find us on the Web 

@ FaithLC.com 

Pastors 
Pastor Scott Grorud              

Pastor Dave Wollan 

Pastor Paul Knudson             

Pastor Paulus Pilgrim 

Rev. K.K. Alavi – Missionary in India 

Staff 
Marsha Schmit, Director of Pastoral Care 
 and Evangelism 

Will Holt, Director of Music and Worship 

Gladys Nissen, Director of Youth and                 

                      Family Ministry 

Laura Weikle, Director of Children and               
 Family Ministry 

Sara Wegner, Interim Finance Coordinator 

Wendy Magruder, Administrative Assistant 

Jim Brodd, Custodial Services Coordinator 

    We welcome to the Lord’s Table all baptized Christians who believe that Jesus 

Christ is present in the bread and wine of Holy Communion.  Children who have 

completed communion instruction are welcome to receive the Lord’s Supper. All 

other children are welcome to come forward for a blessing.   

    If you are unable to receive wine, please let the wine server know and grape juice 

will be provided. Gluten-free communion wafers are also available. Please let the 

server know and they will be provided.  

 Please sign the welcome pad located at the end of the pew in the sanctuary or as 

they are passed around in the Foundation. Please include your address and phone 

number if you are a visitor.   

 If you are interested in becoming a member of Faith Lutheran, please call Marsha 

Schmit at 587-2093.  

 Large print bulletins may be obtained from the ushers.  

 Thank you for turning off your cell phones during worship. 

 Communion is served at the First Word and Sanctuary Services on the first and         

second Sunday each month and in the Foundation on the third and fourth Sundays. 

 Holy Communion 


